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May 16, 2022 

 
BY E-MAIL 
 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   DG 21-131, Northern Utilities, Inc. 

 
Motion for Clarification of Order No. 26,626 

 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 

On May 12, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,626 on a nisi basis 
authorizing Northern Utilities, Inc. - New Hampshire Division (“Northern” or the 
“Company”) to adjust its base cost of gas (“COG”) rate effective June 1, 2022.  As part 
of that ruling, the Commission did not clarify whether Northern was authorized to make 
further adjustments to the base COG rate consistent with the Commission’s prior practice 
and rulings.  Accordingly, for avoidance of doubt, the Company submits the enclosed 
motion for clarification seeking to clarify the application of the Commission’s prior 
practice to Order No. 26,626. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter and please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you have any questions concerning this filing. 
 
  Sincerely, 

   
     
  Matthew J. Fossum 
  Senior Counsel 
 
cc: Service List 
 


